Haj Committee

Baitul Hujaj, Haj House, Bemina, Srinagar
Under Department of Haj &Augaf, Govt. Of Jammu &Kashmir
(Ph.No.0194-2495365, 0194-2495367, www.jkshc.org, mail at:;jkstatehaj@gmail.com)

Awareness Notice

General public especially the Haj Pilgrims of Haj 2022, 2023
and 2024 are advised to remain cautious as some unscrupulous
elements are spreading baseless information about refund
amount. They are further advised not to fall prey and never pay

any money to such fraudsters for getting any refund.

However, whenever any refund amount is due, it shall be
directly credited to the account number of the Cover Heads from

Haj Committee of India, Mumbai.

No:Haj 2025/.}&?//?3 “ Dated:04/03/2025
Copy to the: -

1. Director Doordarshan Kendra / All India Radio, Srinagar with the
request to disseminate the contents of the Press Release.

2. Joint Director Information, Kashmir with the request that the
press release may be given wide publicity.

3. Incharge Website, JKSHC.




